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STATE OF WASHINGTON 

UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 ● Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 

(360) 664-1160 ● www.utc.wa.gov 

 
June 19, 2018 

 

Mr. John Piliaris  

Director of State Regulatory Affairs 

Puget Sound Energy 

10608 Northeast 4th Street  

Bellevue, Washington 98009-9734 

 

Re: Correction to Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission’s Attachment 

to its Letter Acknowledging Puget Sound Energy’s 2017 Electric and Natural Gas 

Integrated Resource Plan, Docket UE-160918 & UG-160919 

 

Dear Mr. Piliaris: 

 

The Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission issues this letter and Revised 

Attachment to correct two factual errors in its original Attachment to Puget Sound Energy’s 

2017 IRP Acknowledgment Letter.  

 

The first error, found on page 2, misstates PSE’s annual peak and energy growth of PSE’s 

20-year electric load growth projection 2018-2037.  

 

The second error, found on page 4, concerns the description of the timing of the need for and 

use of the Tacoma LNG Facility and the forecasted buildout of the local distribution system. 

 

The corrections are noted in redline strikethrough in the Revised Attachment. We apologize 

for any inconvenience this may have caused. For questions regarding this matter please 

contact Brad Cebulko (360) 6640-1309 or Bradley.Cebulko@utc.wa.gov. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

MARK L. JOHNSON 

Executive Director and Secretary 
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